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The El Dorado County Growers alliance supports this agenda item. Unfortunately, I am unable to dial in for discussion 
on this item. We do have an ask on the item. 

We would like your support in asking the EDSO to make this messaging and training a joint effort between the Alliance 
and the EDSO. The Alliance is not asking for any portion of the funding, but we would like to participate with any 
messaging and/or training of our community and officers. This will provide a team effort and a balanced approach for us 
all. 

As cannabis business continues to grow in the county, we believe it is imperative that the county, particularly law 
enforcement and the growers alliance show a united front. We all are in favor of folks moving into the legal market that 
are interested. And we all believe that those not interested take the risk of being caught and potentially charged. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

lee 

Lee Tannenbaum 
CEO Cybele Holdings, Inc. 
President El Dorado County Growers Alliance 
650.515.2484 
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